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Greetings, July 2019 

The children returned to The Fold on 5 July and school started on the 9th. It was great 
to have them back. During the school break and mid-July our teenagers attended three 
different camps.  Fellowship Alliance South Africa, Masada and A World Aware (AWA) 
(the AWA teens gave back to The Fold by doing some dirty jobs with paint and 
creosote) They had a great time, and the impact of these camps were amazing. 

We had two ladies from our home state of Oklahoma, who spent two weeks 
volunteering with us. They helped out in the school and helped organize the pantry and 
clothing donations. They were a huge help and it was nice to have a bit of American 
fellowship. Son Safaris volunteers also spent a few more days working with various 
projects with us. Numerous other visitors came for tours and brought lots of donated 
items including food and, most importantly a computer for the office. 

It's that time of year again. We’re trying to get a top-rated nonprofit badge for 2019. We 
need 7 more reviews to get top rated. Please use this link and leave a review for us. 
 https://greatnonprofits.org/org/prince-ministry-in-south-africa 
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Birthdays, Gift (6), Ofentse (6), mama 
Magdaline, DIneo (4) and Jenaya (3). 

 

 

Paul and Micky both got their new 3 year 
visas. They’re making plans for fundraising 
this Oct-Dec in the USA. If you know of 
anyone who’d like to have them give a 
presentation to a group or a church, please 

let them know. We’re also starting a program where an individual/group can sponsor a 
child at The Fold. We’ll keep track of the donations and the donor will get updates and 
pictures of their child. 

 
Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet 
current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   A local couple who are interested in 
working at The Fold. Long term funding for our learning centre.  God’s favor for the 
long-term future of The Fold and our children. 	
             	
Praises:  Son Safaris, and Kristina and Belinda for all the work these volunteers 
provided during their visits.  Micky and Paul’s 3 year visas approved.  Clothing and 
other food supplies donated. Lots of interest for future help, in regards to short term 
volunteering and fund raising. 
	
God bless,  	
Paul and Micky Prince	




